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Vote by mail is safe, secure, cost effective and increases voter participation.  There is 

nothing history of vote by mail in Oregon does not even remotely suggest otherwise. 

This is simply a right-wing attempt to force us back to an antiquated system as a 

means of voter suppression.   

 

Senators Smith and Thatcher ought to be ashamed of themselves for attempting to 

thwart the will of Oregonians. 


